Goa University is at 43 in The Week University ranking

The Goa University has improved its ranking in the survey conducted by The Week

magazine for the year 2018. GU was ranked 44 last year (2017). This year we are

ranked 43. Here are the excerpts from the print issue of 27 May 2018 of The Week.
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